Dear Robert Lester,

Thanks for the initial information you supplied to me via telephone.
In regards to the planning application I'm deeply concerned with the building raising .

The extension will have dramatic effect upon the loss of outlook , loss of sunlight- much required
for personal health, as well as the noise construction which again will have effect upon ones
health.

Kind regards

Trevor Sheridan

33 Gilden crescent nw54ga

N.B. Due to ill health | am officially disabled, for this to go ahead would certainly have detrimental
effect to my present condition.

Sent from my iPad



